
Our CEO’s Message 

Dear HMC Residents,        
 

On September 11, 2001, almost 21 years ago, 246 people went to 
sleep in preparation for their morning flights. 2,606 people went to 
sleep in preparation for work in the morning. 343 firefighters went to 

sleep in preparation for their morning shift. 60 police  officers went to sleep in prep-
aration for morning patrol. 8 paramedics went to sleep in preparation for the morn-
ing shift. They all died heroes. The one thing we can all do is recognize their lives 
were not lost in vain. I ask you to join me in vowing to “never forget” and to contin-
ue living our lives stronger and more unified.  
 

In memory of 9-1-1, Hunt Military Communities and Hunt Heroes Foundation is once 
again hosting the Patriot Essay Contest. This is open to any child between the ages of 
8-18. We are looking to read the personal reflections from children who understand 
and embrace the importance of patriotism, even though they never experienced the 
tragedy of 9-1-1. Children wishing to submit their essay can do so at 
www.huntheroesfoundation.org. Submissions are due no later than September 7th.  
 

Winners will be announced on September 10th.  
 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.  
 

Semper Fidelis,  
Brian Stann  
President and Chief Executive Officer  
Hunt Military Communities 

Your Management Team  

Community Director:  Shequita Sims  

Sr. Maintenance Director:  Brandon Taylor 

Maintenance Director: Clay Moden 

Community Managers:  

Bonnie Griffith, FSH Resident Center 

Natasha Kapua, Harris Heights 

Sara Rodriguez, Watkins Terrace 

Maintenance Managers:  

Brian Lozano, Harris Heights 

Victor Maldonado,  Watkins Terrace 

Phone:  830-262-0830 

FSH  Resident Center   

2739 Dickman Rd  

Harris Heights   

3751 Patch Rd 

Watkins Terrace   

5840 Frazier Rd 

FORT SAM HOUSTON INSIGHTS 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our Offices will be closed in observance of 
Labor Day.  During the Holiday weekend, 
please remember to call 830-262-0830     

for all emergency work orders.                      
For all other emergencies, please dial 911.  



fortsamhoustonfamilyhousing.com 

RESIDENT GUIDE REMINDERS:  
 
Recreational Vehicles: Storage of Boats, RV’s, Trailers, 
and other recreational vehicles, is not permitted in the  
housing areas. Residents are asked to make arrangements 
for the storage of these items with Outdoor Recreation, or 
off post. Recreational vehicles can be parked at your home 
for 24 hours before and after use.  
 

Smoke Detectors:  A proper functioning  smoke detector 
is critical to your safety. So, we recommend you test yours 
monthly. Immediately notify us at 830-262-0830, option 3 if 
your smoke detector is chirping or malfunctioning.  
 

Garbage Disposal: Keeping the cover in the stopper      
position when not in use will prevent foreign material from 
accidentally dropping into your disposal unit. It is also     
important to have a sufficient flow of water to flush       
shredded waste through the drains, even after the disposal 
unit has been turned off. In order to minimize the need for 
maintenance, please do not put bones, bottle caps, glass, foil,  
string, paper, anything fibrous like celery, corn husks or  
artichokes down garbage disposal. Grease will also build up 
and cause clogging.  
 

Weekly Mowing Schedule: The mowing schedule will be 
modified if a scheduled day falls on a Holiday or in the event  
of  inclement weather.  Residents will be notified via email 
of schedule changes. Weather related service delays may   
be rescheduled for the weekend.   

 

Trash & Recycling  
 

Tuesday and Friday  
 

Trash and recycling is picked up twice a week.   

Trash should be placed curbside by 7am.   
 

Place bulk items curbside for pick up on Fridays 

Mon 
Gorgas, Hancock,  Infantry, Artillery  
*Includes Wheaton & Artillery Open Fields  

Tue Wheaton, Graham, Dickman  

Wed Patch/Chaffee, Marvin R Wood,  & Staff Post 

Thu 
Harris Heights  
*Includes Gorgas &  Watkins Open Fields  

Fri 
Watkins Terrace 
*Includes Remaining Open Fields in Watkins 

 

Service requests can be submitted 24 

hours a day, 7 days a week by logging into 

www.fortsamhoustonfamilyhousing.com 

As a reminder, emergency requests should 

Only be called in.  Please do not submit 

work orders on  online or via the APP.  

For all maintenance emergencies, please 

call  830-262-0830, option 2 

FSHFH Begins Community Advisory Board Meetings 

      Last month, Fort Sam Houston Family  
Housing (FSHFH) held the first Community 
Advisory Board (CAB) meeting. Members of 
the all volunteer board are each current 
residents, representing the communities 
that make up FSHFH. They serve as liaisons 
for neighborhoods in Fort Sam Family  
Housing, communicating community   

guidelines, procedures for problem         
resolution and community goals to other 
residents. They will also assist with the   
distribution of informational material to 
housing residents as needed. CAB members 
will occasionally solicit resident input and 
ideas, and work with FSHFH staff to improve 
the quality of life for all residents. Please 

share your ideas with a CAB member so 
they can be discussed during  monthly 
meetings.   
      Members in attendance at last month’s 
meeting  were Mrs. Lakesha Braxton,       
Mrs. Stacy Long and MSG Raymond Manalo. 

We still need volunteers to serve the Infantry Post and Gorgas neighborhoods. If you are interested please 
call us at 830-262-0830. We look forward to sharing ideas and working to improve FSHFH Neighborhoods.   



 


